
Website and Communication Committee 
February 9, 2020 at 10:30 
Building One Conference Room 
 
Present: 
Valerie Biebuyck, Board Liaison 
Kay McAuliffe 
Charles Lansberg (present from 10:50 -  11:10) 
 
Valerie opened the meeting at 10:32. 
 
Discussion ensued about lack of owner participation. Kay suggested that a 
committee might not be necessary and that suggestions or comments about content 
or updating could be brought directly to the Management Office. 
 
Charles and Kay expressed dissatisfaction with the new website and its resident 
address book. Charles said he would follow up with Frontsteps, the company that 
purchased Bel Mare’s previous website provider, to see if he could get it back. 
 
Valerie asked to consider advertising as a possible means to obtain revenue that 
could be put back into the website to upgrade features. Kay said that this had been 
tried unsuccessfully several years ago. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 11:45. 
 
Submitted by Valerie Biebuyck 
 
 


